
Important Announcement: Company 

Rebranding 

Dear Valued Supplier, 

We are excited to share with you that as of [Effective Date], [Company Name] will be 

undergoing a rebranding effort to better reflect our commitment to innovation and quality. Our 

new brand will feature a refreshed logo, revised messaging, and an updated color scheme. 

This change will not affect our relationships with our suppliers, and we will continue to provide 

the same high-quality service and support you have come to expect. Our new branding will help 

us to better serve our clients and enhance our market presence, ultimately benefiting all of our 

valued partners. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and partnership throughout this transition. Please feel free 

to reach out to us with any questions regarding this change. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


